Ribeirão Preto, São Paulo, December 14, 2021
To the Editors of Journal of Psychological Research
Dear Editors, 
We are submitting an original paper for consideration by this prestigious journal, that fits the scope of the journal mostly in the field of Clinical Psychology. The authors declare that neither the manuscript nor any significant part of it is under consideration for publication elsewhere or has appeared elsewhere. There are no individuals who might have conflict of interest from reviewing this work.
The paper brings about the sociodemographic profile of patients seen on Psychological Emergency Service (PES) in a Brazilian Psychology School Clinic, and identifies the demands that motivated referral to Extended Screening (ES). The study proved to be important for the definition of more precise criteria for referral to the ES based on the demands that emerge in the PES, for better qualification of the care offered. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The authors declare that there were no conflicts of interest that might have influenced or could be perceived as influencing our work. 
All authors read and agreed with the final format of this paper. We look forward to hearing from the journal. 
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